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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

September 2, 2022 

 

 

 

To: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

 

From: Leonard F. Kowalski, Executive Engineer 

 

Subject: Projects Advertised for Bidding – Formal Contracts 

  

Below is the listing of formal contracts that are being currently advertised for bids: 

Project No. Description Contact Person 

202100035 GP-010 Water System Improvements, Transmission and 

Distribution Mains 

W.Wheeler/M.Quinn 

 

 


